
HB 552 -- Standard of Care for Bleeding Disorders

Sponsor:  Molendorp

This bill establishes the standard of care for persons with
bleeding disorders and requires the State Board of Pharmacy
within the Department of Insurance, Financial Institutions and
Professional Registration to establish rules governing the
standard of care.  Blood clotting product-related services are
added to the list of services which are to be paid under MO
HealthNet benefits; and pharmacies must dispense all
prescriptions of blood clotting products as written by the
prescribing physician but may substitute another product if the
prescribed product is not in stock in the case of an emergency.


